
 
Tax Collector’s Office 
COVID-19 Response: 
UPDATED 3/16/20 

 
For additional information,  
please contact us 
Monday - Friday, 8am - 4pm: 
 
(p) 908-226-7610 
(f) 908-226-7612 
 
We will do our best to keep you posted on any 
updates  regarding  the Tax Collector’s Office. 
We hope everyone remains healthy and safe.   

***In an effort to reduce the 
spread of COVID-19, we are being 
directed to limit in-person 
contact as much as possible. 
Hence, effective 3/16/20, the Tax 
Office will be closed to the public, 
except for “by appointment only” 
visits.  
● Please only request an appointment if it 

is essential for you to come to the office.  

All payments can be made out-of-office 
(please see below). PTR booklets do 
NOT need to be mailed to the State until 
11/2/20. 

● Please call if you would like to request an 
appointment. 

● You will need to complete a 
questionnaire regarding your current 
health. 

● We will schedule a time for you to come 
in, based on the results of your 
completed questionnaire. 

Out-of-office methods of 
submitting payments, include:   

● Mail in checks made payable to: 
 
                       ​   Borough of South Plainfield 
                          2480 Plainfield Avenue  
                          South Plainfield, NJ 07080 

● Drop off payments in our drop-off 
box ​located outside the municipal 
building (pictured left). 

● Submit payments​ ​online by visiting 
the Borough website, 
www.southplainfieldnj.com 


